ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF TEACHER QUALITY
BEGINNING ADMINISTRATOR-MENTOR PAIR INDUCTION TRAINING 

September 2006 

The Arkansas Department of Education Office of Teacher Quality is hosting the Beginning Administrator-Mentor Pair Induction Training on Thursday and Friday, September 21-22, 2006.  This required two-day training is only for the following individuals who were unable to attend this Training on July 24-25, 2006.

· Administrator Mentors

· Beginning Building Level and Curriculum/Program Administrators 

Day one of the training session provides the Arkansas mentoring model for administrator mentors and beginning administrators with a focus on collaboration between the pair.  Day two will be a presentation by the nationally known speaker, Pam Robbins.

Who is this training for?

· Those of the following who did not attend this Training on July 24-25, 2006
· Administrator Mentors - Licensed, experienced administrators who have been assigned to mentor beginning administrators for the 2006-2007 school year
· Beginning Administrators (Building Level or Curriculum/Program Administrators) 

· Holding an Initial Administrator License, or

· Employed under an Administrator Licensure Completion Program (ALCP), or 

· Holding a standard license, with less than one year of administrator experience, employed as a Building Level or Curriculum/Program Administrator
Building Level Administrators Include:  Principals, Assistant Principals and Vice-Principals

Curriculum/Program Administrators include:  Special Education, Gifted/Talented Education, Career and Technical Education, Curriculum Specialist and Content Area Specialist

When and where is the training?

Thursday, September 21, 2006, 7:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

Friday, September 22, 2006, 7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Arkansas 4-H Center, Little Rock (Ferndale)

On-line registration is available at http://ArkansasEd.org/admin/mentor_reg.htm.  Registration is to be completed and submitted by one (1) member of each Beginning Administrator-Mentor pair.
Registration is required no later than Friday, September 8, 2006.

Dress is casual for all meetings.  Meals are provided and mileage will be reimbursed. The following hotels will hold a block of rooms at the state rate until 9/7/06 (first come, first served).  Attendees are to make and pay for their own reservations.  Lodging costs will be reimbursed up to the state rate for those traveling 50 miles or more one-way.

Wingate Inn (7.5 miles from site, 80 rooms)

(501) 227-6800

Courtyard Marriott (7.4 miles from site, 60 rooms)
(501) 227-6000

Ferndale (on-sight, no TV or phone, 20 rooms)

(501) 821-4444

Questions may be directed to Ms. Teri Dorrough (Office of Teacher Quality) at 501-682-9850.

